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January 17, 2019

Debra A. Howland ;-f :
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: DG 18-094: Northern Utilities, Inc. Petition for Authority to Serve the Town
of Epping

Dear Ms. Howland,

In connection with the above-referenced matter I enclose an original and six copies of
Northern Utilities, Inc.’s responses to Record Requests 1 and 2 (Exhibits 1 1 and 19,
respectively) issued at last week’s hearing on the merits.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding these
responses.

Regards,

Patrick H. Taylor

Patrick Taylor 6 Liberty Lane West
Senior Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
taylorp@unitH.com
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